
May 12, 2022 

The Honorable Chris Van Hollen, Chairman 

The Honorable Cindy Hyde-Smith, Ranking Member  

Subcommittee on Financial Services and General Government 

Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chairman Van Hollen and Ranking Member Hyde-Smith: 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the 

congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2023 Financial 

Services and General Government Appropriations bill, consistent with the requirements of 

paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate. 

If you have any questions, please contact me or my staff at 202-224-4642. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Reed 

United States Senator 



Recipient Project Purpose
Project 

Location

Amount 

Requested 

($000)

Farm Fresh Rhode Island To support local farms. Providence  $         812 

Hope & Main Equipment for a small business incubator. Providence  $         127 

Local Initiatives Support 

Corporation

For revolving predevelopment loan pool for early 

education centers.
Statewide  $      2,000 

Rhode Island Black 

Business Association

For next level financing for small business owners 

of color.
Providence  $      1,000 

RI Department of Human 

Service

For facilities planning grants to early learning 

providers.
Cranston  $         500 

Skills for Rhode Island's 

Future

For a Minority/Women-owned Business Enterprise 

(M/WBE) Hub.  
Providence  $      5,000 

Social Enterprise 

Greenhouse

For small business and entrepreneurship support 

services.
Providence  $         232 

Stages of Freedom For archival, design and technology improvements. Providence  $         165 
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